
 

 

9 November 2020 

 

Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Authorised by the Board for immediate release 
 
 

Change of Head Office and Registered Office 
 
HGL Ltd (ASX: HNG) advises that further to its update to the market on 21 October 2020 in relation to the 
surrender of its office lease at Macquarie Park, its Head Office and Registered Office has now changed with 
immediate effect to: 
 
Unit 4 
17 Stanton Rd 
Seven Hills  NSW  2147 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Iain Thompson 
CFO & Company Secretary 
 

 


